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Dear Sensi Community,

Welcome to Edition Fifty Three of the Sensi Weekly Update series.  We hope everyone has had a great week!

As usual, included in this week’s SWU are the typical features.  Data captures, community recognition statistics, 

leaderboards, development update tidbits, etc.  

Without further adieu...
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E D I T I O N  F I F T Y  T H R E E

S E N S I  W E E K LY  U P D A T E  |  E D I T I O N  F I F T Y  T H R E E  |  0 9 . 1 1 . 2 0 2 3

Out of the 26 people who took this week’s

Sensi Knowledge Quiz, the top 5 are:

1) Sam

2) Mathjis

3) JB

4) P.J.

5) Slava

Congratulations to this week’s top 5!

This week, the Sensi Development Team put all focus on squashing a

nasty internal error within the rebalancer for the withdrawal function.

This error/bug was a great scenario in which our testers were able to

help us get a good look into what stress-testing the system reveals :)

With the onboarding of our two newest testers complete today, we are

now gearing up for the release of our upcoming build in the next day or

two.  This build contains fixes for the above mentioned error, along with

some feature-adding / bugfixing / UI improvements / Web3CTX

restructuring / Status-Window improvements / new MP Smart Contract.

During the course of creating this new build, our team and testers were

able to try out the “emergency withdraw” function as well, which was

a neat feature to try out for the first time.

We look forward to getting our hands on the new codebase to kick off

yet another fun week of testing! 

SEE YOU NEXT WEEK!
This concludes Edition Fifty Three of the Sensi Weekly Update.  We hope 

that this update has found you well, and we look forward to seeing you again 

next week!  We wish you all a great rest of your week :)

 - The Sensi Team


